
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 15 September 2017 9:07 AM 
To: 'Monica Dimovski' 

Subject: RE: Order: Commission Matter No: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award 
2010 

 
Dear Ms Dimovski, 
 
Re: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award 2010 
 
I refer to the email from Ingrid Stear dated 14 September 2017 below. 
 
Just to clarify, there was an administrative error and the Commission grants you an extension for the 
filing of materials pursuant to the order until Wednesday 27 September 2017, not Wednesday 27 
July 2017 as previously indicated. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Monica Dimovski [mailto:Monica.Dimovski@civic.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 14 September 2017 5:22 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: RE: Order: Commission Matter No: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award 

2010 

 
 Thank you very much for your understanding. 
 
We will do our best to have things ready as direct as of 27 September 2017 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

 
Monica Dimovski 
HR Administrator 
 
9575 1900  |  9575 1951 (direct) 
civic.org.au 
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